HAWTHORNE RESIDENTS

WHAT?

To help the City of Hawthorne stay in
compliance with the law (SB 1383),
each year, Republic Services will
monitor and review customer
participation in recycling efforts.

WHY?

State and local laws, codes and rules
require a review of compliance and
contamination.

WHEN?

Annual reviews are ramping up now,
and you may notice Republic Services
representatives around town wearing
vellow safety vests!

AND BUSINESSES

HOW?

A team of Republic Services
Sustainability Advisors will
spread out across the City,
flipping cart lids and inspecting
dumpsters looking for
participation, correct use of the
containers and contamination.
Residents and businesses don't
need to do anything differently.
Place carts out for service as
you normally do, and our team
will do the rest.

THANK YOU

Thank you for your attention to
this matter and your efforts in
Zero waste, contamination
minimization, and overall SB
1383 compliance within our City.




